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Fernando J. Aguirre

From: AIChE Dallas Section <announcements@aichedallas.ccsend.com>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 11:08 AM

To: fja@aguivel.com

Subject: Plant tour date postponed to April 12, 2024

American Institute of Chemical Engineers
Dallas Section 

March 2024

Plant Tour postponed to April 12, 2024 

The plant tour originally announced for March 22, 2024, was 
postponed to April 12, 2024, due to a request from the plant.

Please note that we will not have our regular monthly 
meeting on Tuesday, March 26, as the plant tour was 

the originally scheduled event for this month.

Plant visit of Rain Fresh Bottled Water & 
Wellness

When
 Friday, April 12, 2024, from 1:00 to 2:30 pm 

(suggest arriving at 12:45 pm)  

Location
 2637 National Circle, Garland, Texas 75041 
 Driving instructions at www.rainfreshwater.com
 Phone +1.972.271.2060 

Registration
 Please confirm your plan to attend by writing to 

aiche.dallas.section@gmail.com. 
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Invitation to become a local member

If you are a national member of AIChE living in the DFW area, 
we will pay your 2024 dues to join the Dallas Local Section if 
you attend one of our meetings in person. Just let us know that 
you plan to attend one of our meetings by writing to 
fja@aguivel.com.

Stay current with announcements in our 
LinkedIn group

Our LinkedIn group is now public, so anyone with a LinkedIn account 
can see our news. If you wish to comment or post information, you 
can join the group. To join, visit: AIChE Dallas Section LinkedIn Group
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